To the Prophetic Ministry Team,

	Bainbridge Community UCC’s Spirituality and Ecology Team is excited about the collaboration with the Community Life Collaborative for the “Our Nature Series.” This series offers high quality opportunities for our members and the public to learn more about Climate Change and help the world around them. It also offers the church a fantastic opportunity to make the public aware of its values and commitment to prophetic engagement. Additionally the church’s public profile will be raised in the community. 
And community is an essential element of our ministry. The vision for our community garden wasn’t for people to come and grow vegetables for themselves on church property. Rather for community members to rally together and grow food for the local food bank across the street. The Our Nature Series will help us get the word about the garden and also recruit volunteers to help tend it.

Thank you for your time and consideration,

Brian Saxe
Pastor
